
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street • 1WTC0306 • Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral.com 

 
 
 
January 25, 2022  
  
 
Via Electronic Filing  
  
Public Utility Commission of Oregon  
Attention:  Filing Center  
P.O. Box 1088  
Salem, OR  97308-1088  
  
Re:  UM 2143 Investigation into Resource Adequacy in the State 

 – CONFIDENTIAL Informational Filing 
  
Dear Filing Center, 
 
Pursuant to the Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff’s UM 2143 Informational Filing 
Update of January 11, 2022, please find Portland General Electric Company’s completed 
Northwest Power Pool Western Resource Adequacy Program workbook. 
 
The workbook is provided as confidential information that is subject to the protections and 
procedures of OAR 860-001-0070.  The information in the workbook is confidential information 
that is conditionally exempt from disclosure pursuant to ORS 192.345(2) and/or is exempt from 
disclosure pursuant to ORS 192.355(4) and/or ORS 192.355(33).     
 
The confidential workbook has been submitted as a password protected zip file (consistent with 
the Commission’s procedures for filing confidential information adopted as part of the agency’s 
response to COVID-19). The password will be delivered to Staff separately. 
 
Sincerely,  
    
/s/ Michael O’Brien  
 
Michael O’Brien 
Regulatory Consultant 
 
 

 


